
 

UNITED DEMOCRATIC ALLIANCE 

NATIONAL ELECTIONS BOARD 

  

 Date: June 5, 2024 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF KAMUKUNJI CONSTITUENCY 
REPEAT ELECTION 

 
The National Election Board of the United Democratic Alliance 
(UDA) hereby issues a notice of cancellation for the repeat 
election in Kamkunji Constituency, which was scheduled to take 
place on Thursday, 6th June 2024, at Hustler Center at 9:00 am. 
 
Due to unavoidable circumstances, the repeat election for the 
religious position in Kamkunji Constituency will not take place as 
planned.  
 
We regret any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 
understanding. Further information regarding the rescheduling 
of this election will be communicated in due course. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

ENG. ANTHONY MWAURA  
CHAIRMAN - NEB 

 

PARTY OFFICES 
Hustler Plaza 
Ngong Rd 
P.O Box 37500 - 00100 

CONTACT US 
+254 791 555 222 
020 202 0405 
email: nominations@uda.ke 

HUSTLER PLAZA 


